
 
 

July 11, 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of OMS Incoming 7th Grade (or New) Student: 

 

Welcome to Oswego Middle School (OMS)!  We are looking forward to working with you and 

your child for the next two years.  The middle school years are a time of change and growth both 

physically and emotionally.  At OMS we are committed to helping your child navigate the 

middle school years safely and with great success. 

 

We are running a mandatory 7th Grade (and New) Student Orientation on Tuesday, August 22nd, 

2023. 

 

Students will be given their schedule when they arrive and will also receive their locker number 

and combination.  Parents/Guardians are invited to attend (a LIMIT of two adults please); a 

presentation will be given for parents/guardians and guided tours will be given to the students.  

 

All students who attend the orientation MUST be accompanied by an adult and MUST remain 

seated with the adult at all times.   

 

The schedule for the day is as follows: 

 

 Last Names beginning with Allen - Kucharski 9:00 – 10:00am 

 Last Names beginning with Kunelius - Zervis 10:30 -11:30am 

 

Please plan to arrive at school at least 15 minutes before the start of your session as we will need 

to register everyone when they check in.   

 

Please use the MAIN ENTRANCE to the building and proceed to the gym.  We will check you 

in when you enter the gym.   

 

If for some reason your family is unable to attend the Orientation on the 22nd we will be offering 

one make – up Orientation on Monday, August 28th , 2023 from 6:00pm – 7:00pm. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at OMS at 341 – 2300 or by 

e-mail at mfierro2@oswego.org. 

 

Sincerely,        

 
Mary Beth Fierro 

 

mailto:mfierro2@oswego.org


 


